
ALAMEDA-CONTRA COSTA TRANSIT DISTRICT

General Manager's Access Committee (GMAC)

CANCELLATION  NOTICE

1:00 PMTuesday, January 14, 2025

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the General Manager's Access Committee meeting 
scheduled for January 14, 2025, at 1:00 PM has been canceled.

Posted January 3, 2025
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